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UPDATING OF STUDENT DATABASE 
 
Dear learner, 
 
I hope you are confined to your house, and are safe.  
 
The School of Open and Distance Learning, Jamia Hamdard, New Delhi is updating its student database. We 
request you to provide us your updated details for communication and correspondence through the below 
given Google Form Link, enabling us to update our database and send you emails and SMS alerts related to 
your studies at Jamia Hamdard. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1v6Zl1KowoTOJyQPJzPfjJKextfNMGrqOE3vedFFymZw/edit 
 
Please note this information shall be used for official purpose only. 
 
Further, you are also advised to visit the website of Jamia Hamdard www.jamiahamdard.edu and the 
webpage of School of Open and Distance Learning, Jamia Hamdard 
http://jamiahamdard.edu/UserPanel/DisplayPage.aspx?page=ckg&ItemID=coe regularly for updated 
information.  
 
Recently we have posted information on Online Learning - The ICT Initiatives of Ministry of Human Resource 
Development and the University Grants Commission, Government of India. You may access to the online 
study material from the online resources mentioned in the letter of the UGC. Write to us 
sodl@jamiahamdard.ac.in for further clarification, if any. 
 
Take care of yourself and the family. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 
Dean, 

School of Open and Distance Learning 
Jamia Hamdard, Hamdard Nagar, 

New Delhi – 110 062 
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